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Well Aberdeen was my first conference after handing over Chair to Ian. It felt a little 
strange to start but I had a brilliant time!! It was great to catch up with friends and 
colleagues and see what amazing work Ian and the rest of the board have been doing. 
The programme was packed with some great talks and posters. It was amazing to listen 
to some brand new presenters and some student nurses aiming for a career in critical 
care who I was honestly so impressed with. As always the work hard, play hard message 
was loud and clear with a great social event on Monday evening. I chaired a workforce 
discussion this year and I really valued hearing the challenges and opportunities faced 
in critical care currently. I can’t wait until Blackpool next year! See you there!! 

 


